
 
 

The Electronic Health Records (EHR) Incentive Program Has 
Been Renamed 

Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program.  

 
The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) is overhauling and streamlining the 
Electronic Health Record (EHR) Incentive Programs for eligible professionals, eligible hospitals, 
and critical access hospitals.  The program will focus on interoperability, improve flexibility, relieve 
burden and improve patients' access to health information.  Accordingly the emphasis is now on 
measures that require the electronic exchange of health information between providers and 
patients.  To better reflect this new focus, CMS has renamed the EHR Incentive Program to the 
Promoting Interoperability (PI) Program.  

The Connecticut Department of Social Services (DSS) has made changes to the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site to reflect this name change.  The EHR Incentive Program page has 
been renamed Promoting Interoperability Program page.  Providers participating in the PI 
Program are able to access the PI page by selecting “Promoting Interoperability Program” from 
under “Provider” from the home page.  

 

The link to the PI page is also available under the Provider Box located on the left hand side of 
the home page. 

http://www.ctdssmap.com/


 

 

Access to Connecticut’s Medical Assistance Provider Incentive Repository (MAPIR) attestation 
system hasn’t changed and providers continue to access MAPIR by logging into their secure site 
from www.ctdssmap.com and clicking on the MAPIR link. 

 

 
Resources: 
Call: 1-855-313-6638 

Email: ctmedicaid-ehr@dxc.com  

http://www.ctdssmap.com/
mailto:ctmedicaid-ehr@dxc.com

